
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
As part of our Spring term rewards programme, we are giving 120 year 9 learners the 

opportunity to attend Baggeridge Outdoor Adventure on either Monday 15th or 

Tuesday 16th April 2024. Learners will be transported via the school minibus and will 
leave Beacon Hill Academy at approximately 09:30 and will return to Beacon Hill Academy 

at 15:10. 

 
Due to Beacon Hill Academy subsidising the cost of the trip, the estimated price will be 

approximately £14. 

 
If you would like your child to be considered for this trip, please return the expression 

of interest reply slip below, to the school reception by Tuesday 5th March.    

 
If we have more than 120 learners wishing to attend the trip, we will use our behaviour 

and attendance criteria (that has been shared with learners at the start of the year) to 

select the final group of learners. If your child has been successful in being selected 
for the trip, we will inform you of this along with further details. This will also include 

details on how you can make the £14 payment. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr T Clarkson 

Assistant Principal 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Name of learner __________________________  Form________ 

 

I would like my child to be considered for the Baggeridge trip on the 15th or 16th 
April 2024  

 

Parent name ___________________________   Parent signature _________________ 


